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feel there is any difference between "the
police" and "the police department" and I think
there is no difference between "the police" and
"the city police force" A: Remember that When

you write How can you call the police
department after you are no longer there? the

police department is implied to refer to a
department of some city police office that the

speaker could not name. In your case: How can
you call the police department after you are no
longer there? How can you call the city police
force after you are no longer there? How can

you call the department of the city police after
you are no longer there? Justin Hines Justin
David Hines (born July 2, 1984 in Abilene,

Texas) is a right-handed relief pitcher for the
Minnesota Twins of Major League Baseball

(MLB). Hines attended the University of Miami,
before being drafted by the Twins in the 12th

round of the 2006 Major League Baseball draft.
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Hines made his Major League debut with the
Twins in 2008, after spending two years in the

minor leagues. Career Hines was initially
drafted by the New York Mets in the 4th round
of the 2004 Major League Baseball Draft out of
the University of Miami, but elected to return
for his senior year. He was drafted again, by
the Houston Astros, in the 23rd round of the
2005 Major League Baseball Draft, and was

given the opportunity to leave school early and
sign with Houston. However, in June, the Astros
traded Hines and Jason Hirsh to the Twins for
Dean Palmer. Hines was taken by the Twins in

the 12th round of the 2006 Major League
Baseball Draft out of Miami, where he threw a

3.48 ERA in his senior year. He began his
professional career with the Twins'

organization in 2008, and was named the
Twins' bullpen leader.
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